
Report from the Treasurer 

The Balance Sheet and Budget Report are an accurate statement of the financial position of the 
Society as of the end of August 2020. The year opened with a current account balance of £382.21 
carried over from 2019 and closed with a balance of £1761.49 to carry forward to next year. No 
transfer to or from the reserve account were made. 

The budget for the year was underspent, mainly due to the lockdown. Savings were made in lecturer 
expenses and the cancellation of events. Grants normally provided to support the development of 
Arts and Music for young people in Oundle were not required and will be carried over to the next 
year. 
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